
EMERGENCY ALERT SYSTEM (EAS) RADIOS   
 
 
In 2008, all District sites were equipped with EAS Radios.  These radio receivers are 
typically located in central administrative areas where they can be easily accessed and 
should be frequently monitored.  The EAS Radio provides weather, child adduction, civil 
emergency, national emergency action, immediate evacuation, and other emergency 
notification, which therefore should always be in fully operational condition.   
 
To assist you with ensuring that this critical site safety device is working properly, the 
Office of Emergency Services (OES) conducts weekly system tests typically between 
11:00 am and 1:00 pm on Wednesdays.  Make sure that the EAS Radio is activated and 
the volume adjusted so that alert messages can be immediately received.   
 
Immediately notify M&O Dispatch at 331-7193 to report any concerns with the EAS 
Radio.  
 
 
 


